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	[bookmark: _GoBack]Message from the PTO

Welcome back students & staff! 
 	
We hope you enjoyed your summer and are looking forward to an exciting year.

We wish you a successful 2014-2015 school year.
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	Upcoming Events
9/4 Freezer pop Thursday at the Middle School
9/5 Freezer pop Friday at the Elementary School
9/9 PTO meeting
9/10 MS Back to School night
9/15-9/18 ES Book Fair
9/16 ES Back to School night and Kid Stuff fundraiser due
9/19 PTO forms due
10/8 Market day orders due
10/14 Market day pick up
10/15 ES class parent meeting 3:15
10/7 PTO meeting
10/16-10/24 MS Book Fair
11/4 PTO meeting
11/5 Market day orders due
11/11 Market day pick up
11/21 MS Kids night out


	Kids Stuff Fundraiser
Every family will receive a Kid Stuff book in your welcome packet.  The cost of each book is $25. By using just a few of the great coupons it pays for itself! There are coupons for Regal Cinemas, Toys R Us, the Lego store, The Land of Make Believe, Branchburg Sports Complex and many, many more!  50% of the profits go to the school to fund events like class trips and field day.  Any questions please send us an email at hbschoolspto@gmail.com. The deadline to get your orders in is Tues, Sept 16.
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	PTO Meetings
Meetings are typically held the 1st Tuesday of every month in the Elementary School Library at 7:00pm.
We welcome you to come and find out what’s going on and how you can be involved with your kids.
Dates:
Tuesday September 9 (6:30)
Tuesday October 7
Tuesday November 4
Mark your calendars! We always serve dessert and coffee.


	
	WANTED
Parents volunteers willing to help a friend in need.  From time to time other parents need assistance getting their kids to and from school.  It’s usually only short-term.  If you are willing to help please send us an email or make a note of it on your PTO envelope.  


	Box Tops for Education & Labels for Education
Keep saving them!
Last year we earned $1585 in Box Tops and 16,700 points in Labels for Education. 
There is a collection box located at both schools near the main office. 
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	PTO Officers
Cindy Sharkey, President 638.9284
Coleen Conroy, Vice President MS 638.4171
Gabriele (Gabi) Oliver, Vice President ES  638.8540
Caryn Rinehart, Treasurer 638.9344
Desiree Zappa, Secretary 762.4046

Email us at hbschoolspto@gmail.com
You can also check out the PTO link on the hbschools.org website for additional info.
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